FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF STATE
Sandra B. Mortham
Secretary of State

October 8, 1997

Daniel Kiokis
430 Malta Rd.
Orlando, FL 32828

SUBJECT: A DOGS BEST ¥FRIEND, INC.
REFERENCE NUMBER: N96000001459

Dear Sir/Madam:

This is to advise you that through error vyour corporation under
the name of A DOGS BEST FRIEND, INC. was filed on March 13, 1996.
We already have a corporation that was filed on January 31, 1998
under the name of A DOG’S BEST FRIEND, INC.

Therefore, because of the similarity of names, it is reguested
that you amend the name of your corporation to make it
distinguishable from the earlier filed entity. I have enclosed
guidelines for your convenience in preparing the amendment. There
will be no fee charged for the filing of this amendment.

I apologize for this inconvenience and trust that yvou will get the
amendment properly filled out and returned to my attention as
quickly as possible so that we can get our records corrected.
Please return your document, aleng with a copy of this letter.
Sincerely,

Sharon L. Tala, Document Specialist Supervisor
Department of State - New Filing Section
(904) 487-6924
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